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Hello Pro-life Heroes,
	A special thanks to all Churches and Church Representatives who participated in Father’s Day Candy Bar sales. Please try to return Father’s Day proceeds to our office by the end of June.
We again invite all of you to bring your friends and family and join us on Monday, August 1 for the 2nd Annual Links for Life Charity Golf Outing at Fellows Creek Golf Club in Canton. There will be a 9 am Shotgun Start with lunch, dinner, raffles, and prizes included. Not a golfer, but support LIFESPAN’s pro-life mission? We invite you to consider supporting us as an event sponsor or by donating an item or experience to our raffle/silent auction at Links for Life!
We also invite all of you to bring your friends and family and join us for the annual Pro-Life Legislative Luncheon on Saturday, August 20 at the AOH Hall in Redford. Doors open at 10:30 am with the event to run from 11 am to 1:30 pm. Speakers were not finalized when these notes were published in June but will include Rev. Dr. Richard Zeile of St. John’s Lutheran Church in Taylor, a local Catholic pastor, and a keynote address from prominent voices within the Citizens to Support MI Women and Children coalition.
	Again, please visit supportmiwomenandchildren.org/ for the latest on the Anything Goes Abortion Amendment petition drive. Call, e-mail, or stop by our office for free, official educational materials from the Citizens to Support Michigan Women and Children coalition. Pay attention to the coalition website, our website www.milifespan.org, or another trusted source to find out if the pro-abortionists submit enough valid petition signatures by July 11 to end up in November’s General Election in Michigan. I pray they do not but assume the petition drive will garner the required 425,059 signatures, especially with a pro-abortion majority on the State Board of Canvassers, as well as a pro-abortion Secretary of State and Attorney General strongly inclined to give Planned Parenthood the benefit of the doubt. 
Look for the Primary Election Candidate Survey in the July LIFESPAN News newsletter and feel free to share the candidates’ responses on the life issues with your community. Finally, Michigan’s Primary Election Day is Tuesday, August 5. Be sure to vote pro-life and encourage others to do the same!

Remind everyone you know: Do NOT sign this petition!

Yours in LIFE, 


Timothy Pruse
Wayne County Chapter Director 
